Kenai Peninsula Borough
Solid Waste Department

MEMORANDUM

T0: Charlie Pierce, Mayor

THRU:  John Hedges. Purchasing & Contracting Director 74"‘)
FROM:  Jack Maryott, SWD Direct
DATE: March §, 2020

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for [TB20-016 Area 2 Solid Waste and
Recycle Container Hauling

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the [TB20-016 Area
2 Solid Waste and Recycle Container Hauling project. Bid packets were released on January 30,
2020, and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on January 30, 2020.

The project consists of operating and maintaining solid waste and recyde collection sites located
on the lower Kenai Peninsula, in accordance with the bid documents.

On the due date of February 26, 2020, two (2) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that all
the specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $159,684.55 was submitted by
Moore & Moore Services, Inc. dba Quick Sanitation, 3900 Sterling Highway, Homer, Alaska 99603.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account
number 290.32570.00000.43011.
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KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH
PURCHASING & CONTRACTING

BID TAB FOR: ITB20-016 Area 2 Solid Waste and Recycle Contrainer Hauling

CONTRACTOR LOCATION
r & Moore Services dba Llu
Sanitation Homer, AK $159,684.55
Alaska Waste - Kenal Peninsula LLC Soldotna, AK $182,741.97

DUE DATE. February 26, 2020

KPB OFFICIAL:

Contracting Director



